
 

   TORRES SHIRE COUNCIL 
    To lead, provide & facilitate a sustainable, safe & culturally vibrant community 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
HORN ISLAND AIRPORT STATUS 

 

 

 
 
The community is advised that due to the smoke from 
the Horn Island fires, flight movements at the airport are 
limited. 
 
Community is encouraged to confirm with their air 
carrier if their flights are still scheduled. 
 
Council apologises for the temporary inconvenience. 
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